
 
 
            January 31, 2018 
 

SDS EXEMPTION LETTER 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
 
 Propper OK-Sonic Indicators (Item Number 26210200) have been deemed non-hazardous 

under the guidelines provide by OSHA Hazard Communication Standard 29 CFR 1910.1200. 

Therefore, no Safety Data Sheet (SDS) is required for this product. 

 

 This product contains no known ecological hazards nor flammable liquids or gasses. Standard 

transport conditions apply, no special conditions are required. The indicators may be disposed in 

regular trash. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact Propper’s Customer Service 

Department or the RA/QA Manager. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                   


